
Oldham Hulme Grammar School unfortunately are 

unable to hold our open events this academic year. 

They will be offering brief private tours of the 

Senior School buildings week beginning 5th 

October and week beginning 12th October. To 

request a tour please complete the form by 

clicking the link here.   

 

Should you wish to apply for a place at Oldham 

Hulme Grammar School please complete the 

online enquiry form here 

  

  

Any further queries regarding the admission 

process please do not hesitate to contact our 

admissions team on 0161 630 6232. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
e: admissions@ohgs.co.uk 

t: 0161 630 6232 

www.ohgs.co.uk 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc66W31l-YhFgaridJGphtTJCtOrcYXRkup-7V89bgvQ403Hg/viewform
https://enquiries.schoolbase.online/?dname=ohgs
mailto:admissions@ohgs.co.uk
http://www.ohgs.co.uk/

